
From: Kulis, Michele [mailto:MKulis@StamfordCT.gov] On Behalf Of Hamilton, Winifred  
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 8:48 AM  
To: Louizos, John; Skigen, Randall  
Cc: Pankosky, Valerie  
Subject: Message from Dr. Hamilton 
 
To:  BOF Chair John Louizos and BOR Chair Randy Skigen  
 
I just wanted to set the record straight regarding a memo that was send to Stamford High School staff 
on Tuesday, November 25.  Unfortunately, due to some confusion in my office with two of my staff 
members being out of the office when the message was sent, the memo incorrectly stated that CES had 
been engaged to look into the SHS incident. The memo should have stated that CES was one of several 
educational organizations, including CAPSS and CABE, as well as a few independent consultants that I 
contacted to consider for this work. I assure you no contract has been issued and no vendor has been 
committed to at this time.  Please share this information with your chairpersons and membership to 
clear up any misunderstanding this memo may have created. 
 
As you can see from the attached email, my assistant attempted to get the draft from Tom Mooney 
corrected; however she had to leave for an appointment and someone who was filling in for her 
inadvertently sent the wrong message.    
 
 
Winifred Hamilton, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Stamford Public Schools 
P.O. Box 9310 
Stamford, CT 06904 
(203) 977-4676 direct 
(203) 977-5964 fax 
Twitter – @SPSSuper 
 
www.StamfordPublicSchools.org  
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